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Weekly Attendance 

Caterpillar Class      -   % 
Butterfly Class         -   % 
Firefly Class          -   % 
Dragonfly Class        -   % 
 
Congratulations to  Class for having the 
best attendance figures this week. 

Parking – Again! 

We have been notified by some parents 
that a car mounted the pavement whilst 
trying to park one morning this week, 
narrowly missing people walking on the 
path. 
 
Please can we be mindful of people on 
the path. 
 
People are continuing to park on the 
yellow zig zags, please do not park on 
these, they are there for everybody’s 
safety. 

Ofsted 

Thank you to all parents who completed 
Ofsted’s online survey or who spoke to the 
Inspector on the playground this week. 
 
As soon as we hear anything we will let you 
all know. 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 

23rd – 27th October – Half term 
7th November – Individual and sibling school photos 
8th November – Year 6 NCMP 
15th November – Caterpillar Class Trip to The Gruffalo’s Child 
17th November – Children in Need 
22nd November – Flu Immunisations  
8th December – Christmas Jumper/Dinner Day (CHANGE OF DATE) 
19th December – Friends Christmas Party (more details to follow) 
20th December – 2.30pm Christmas service in the church 
20th December – Last day of Term 
4th January 2024 – Children return to school 

Help with Living Costs – Winter 23/24 

 
mailto:https://csapps.norfolk.gov.uk/csshared/ecourier2/getfile.asp
?id=54504 
 
This could possibly get you support and financial assistance for food, 
energy, water and other household essentials including white goods. 
 

Material 

 
If anyone has any material that could be used for making waistcoats, 
we would welcome any donations. 

mailto:https://csapps.norfolk.gov.uk/csshared/ecourier2/getfile.asp?id=54504
mailto:https://csapps.norfolk.gov.uk/csshared/ecourier2/getfile.asp?id=54504
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Friends of Parkers School 

Thank you to the Friends for the Movie night on Monday, raising £176. Please see below for the 
challenge the Friends have set for half term. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


